
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

OFFICE OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT 
 

Insurance Building, PO Box 43113  Olympia, Washington 98504-3113  (360) 902-0555 
 
 

December 21, 2020 

 
 
Honorable Chris Reykdal 
Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction 
P.O. Box 47200 
Olympia, WA  98504-7200 
 
Dear Superintendent Reykdal: 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 7, Laws of 2020, I hereby allocate $3,000,000 to the Office of Superintendent 
of Public Instruction from the Disaster Response Account-State.  The purpose of this allocation is 
for distribution to school districts to meet COVID-19 health and safety protocols.  
  
Using expenditure authority code 6C0, please submit the required allotment amendment packet 
to the Office of Financial Management using the “Operating Allocation” packet type. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact OFM Budget Operations at (360) 902-0555 or 
budget.operations@ofm.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

David Schumacher  
Director  
 
cc:  Charlie Gavigan, Staff Coordinator, House Appropriations Committee  

Michael Bezanson, Staff Coordinator, Senate Ways and Means Committee  
Nona Snell, Assistant Director for Budget, Office of Financial Management  
Cheri Keller, Senior Budget Assistant, Office of Financial Management  
T.J. Kelly, Chief Financial Officer, Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction 

mailto:budget.operations@ofm.wa.gov

